
Social media  Wednesday 1st November 2023

Dear Parents/carers

We are extremely disappointed to be sending this letter but we have been made aware by
several parents of unacceptable behaviour and comments which have caused significant
concern and offence to them, and to other members of our community.

Making derogatory, personal or defamatory comments about staff members or the school
on social media, such as facebook and whatsapp is never acceptable.

We take the distress of any members of our community extremely seriously and will always
challenge this behaviour. We will assume practice like this will now cease, but please be
aware we will not hesitate in seeking advice from our legal partner should we believe
comments made on social media to be inflammatory or discriminatory.

Yours sincerely,

Jacqui Tate                                     Kathryn Wilden 
Executive Headteacher                  Headteacher

Kathryn Wilden 
Headteacher
King's Academy Northern Parade

My pronouns are she/her/hers


